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Hello,

I am writing to urge the House Natural Resources Committee to vote NO on HB 2795.

I am a resident of Vancouver, WA, but travel and recreate in Oregon on a regular basis. HB 2795 is an
outrageous affront to the strong majority who voted to ban this horrifically cruel and bloody pastime in
1994. Voters reaffirmed their decision even more decisively in 1996 by rejecting a ballot measure to
repeal Measure 18. 

Allowing counties to exclude themselves from a statewide law would set a terrible precedent, putting
other voter-approved measures at risk of being undermined or repealed. It would also create a confusing,
county-by-county, patchwork approach to managing wildlife, and would disrupt and thwart the state's
broader wildlife management objectives.

Thank you,
Chelsea Schuyler
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